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DIRECTOR OF DEFENSE RESEARCH AND ENGINEERING 
WASINHOWN, D.C. 20201 

MEMORANDUM FOR ASSISTANT SECRETARY OF DtrENst (SYSTLMS 
ANALYSIS) 

SUBJECT: MOL DCP 

I have sent you a copy of my memorandum to the Deputy Secretary 
of Defense resulting from your memo to me. DIA. and the Air Force. 

In accordance with our telcon of 31 January 1969, I will discuss your 
issues prior to the presentation to Mr. Packard and will not critique 
your paper as requested. You have received Gen. Carroll's brief' 
reply and Dr. Flax has indicated a willingness to participate in our 
discussion. 

It is hoped that the differences between your position and the recoup• 
mendations of the DIA. the Air Force, and ODDR&E can be resolved 
at that time. I suggest that you ask Dr. Flax, Gen. Carroll, and 

Gen. Stewart to join us for this discussion. 

Should agreement not be reached, perhaps your issues can be 
strengthened in the nest revision to the MOL DCP. 

John S. Foster, Jr. 
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